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During an interview two days after the attempt on former President Donald Trump’s life, 
Secret Service Director Kim Cheatle said the buck the stops with her, but she is not 
resigning.  

She said, “The buck stops with me, I am the director of the Secret Service, and I need to 
make sure that we are performing a review and that we are giving resources to our 
personnel as necessary.”  

ABC News indicated Cheatle made clear “she would not resign from her role.”  

Cheatle talked about the incident in which a local police officer came in contact with the 
would-be assassin just before shots were fired at Trump. She not only confirmed that the 
officer saw the shooter on the roof of the building from which the attack occurred, but that 
local PD were in the very building on which the shooter was lying.  

She then spoke to the fact that the Secret Service will “share support” in carrying out 
protective duties:  

“In this particular instance, we did share support for that particular site and that the Secret 
Service was responsible for the inner perimeter. And then we sought assistance from our 
local counterparts for the outer perimeter. There was local police in that building — there 
was local police in the area that were responsible for the outer perimeter of the building.”  

On July 16, 2024, Breitbart News reported on sources who criticized the Secret Service’s 
supplemental approach to protection details following Saturday’s assassination attempt 
on former President Donald Trump.  

  


